
Ready to Act

GET IN TOUCH WITH US 

To learn more about 
Ready to Act and schedule a 
session for your agency, please 
contact Haley Foster at 
HFoster@ourpublicservice.org 
or 202-775-6956. 

Visit ourpublicservice.org for 
more information on the  
Partnership for Public Service.

The time before and after a presidential election typically brings shifts in agency dynamics and 
personnel. Career civil servants must work to support the continuity of government and some senior 
career executives will be called on to serve temporarily in key positions previously held by political 
appointees to ensure that agency priorities are met.   

For senior career executives stepping in to serve as acting officials during a transition of leadership 
or administration, the Partnership for Public Service offers Ready to Act. This 90-minute seminar is 
designed to help leaders prepare for and understand what to expect in their temporary new roles.

The interactive session will help acting officials: 

Understand their role  

Learn how to prepare for, serve in and transition out  
of one of these positions 

Become familiar with resources that can help  
them succeed  

Attendees will have the opportunity to learn from individuals 
who served in these positions and can help new acting officials 
navigate the changes that accompany the transition between 
presidential administrations.


